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The RWT normally sent from NOAA/NWS Cheyenne as the weekly test for connectivity between 
Wyoming Public Radio and WXM37 (our designated NOAA assignment) was not received.  The 
155.55 receiver input to the SAGE ENDEC was checked.  Audio input to the ENDEC was present, 
was the correct signal, and was of sufficient level and quality for the ENDEC to successfully 
decode. 
 
The RWT normally sent from KOWB 1290/KCGY 95.1 Laramie as the weekly test for connectivity 
between Wyoming Public Radio and WXM37 (our designated NOAA assignment) was also not 
received.  The Inovonics receiver input to the SAGE ENDEC was checked.  Audio input to the 
ENDEC was present, was the correct audio signal, and was of sufficient level and quality for 
the ENDEC to successfully decode.  A telephone query about the time of transmission of their 
test was made to KOWB but no response has been received as of yet. 
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